
 

Important Communication 

March 
 

13 
 

Dear Cass 63 School Families, 

After ongoing communications and collaboration with appropriate 
agencies and surrounding school districts, due to the significant 
concerns about Coronavirus/COVID-19 we have elected to close the 
Concord Elementary School and Cass Junior High School facilities as 
of this Monday, March 13 through Friday, April 3. School is tentatively 
scheduled to resume following Spring Break on Monday, April 6, 2020. 
This includes the suspension of any and all other programs or 
activities beyond the school day during this time frame. 

We will implement our E-Learning program as listed below: 

 Monday, March 13 – Friday, March 20       
     E-Learning Days 

 Monday, March 23 – Friday, March 27       
     E-Learning Days 

 Monday, March 30 – Friday, April 3 
     Spring Break (no E-Learning) 

 Monday, April 6 
     School Resumes 

Please look for a communication in the next week with updated 
information on this fluid situation. 

Thank you for your understanding, patience and for supporting that 
health and safety is Cass School District 63’s number one goal. 

Kerry J. Foderaro 

Superintendent  
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Please do not reply directly to this email as it is an unattended email account. Any comments or questions should be directed  to Gayle 

Wilson, Administrative Assistant to the Superintendent, at GWilson@CassD63.org or you may call 331/481-4000. 

Confidentiality Notice 

This electronic communication and any attachments may contain confidential and privileged information that are protected by law. The 
information contained herein is transmitted for the sole use of the intended recipient(s). If you are not the intended recipient or designated 

agent of the recipient of such information, you are hereby notified that any use, dissemination, copying or retention of this email or the 

information contained herein is strictly prohibited and may subject you to penalties under federal and/or state law. If you received this 
email in error, please notify the sender immediately and permanently delete this email. The Cass School District 63 Administration reserves 

the right to monitor any and all communications delivered to and/or from this network. These communications are a public record, the 

property of the Cass School District 63 Board of Education and may be subject to inspection under the Illinois Freedom of Information Act. 
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